
MAYOR’S  BLOG

JANUARY 2021

Happy New Year !

I would like to welcome Missouri Matt 
to the club. He shot his first match this
weekend.  I love to see the excitement of   
someone after they just shot their first 
match.

The January match was put on by
Utah Blaine.  He did a great job keeping
it fun, and a little challenging . Thank you 
Utah.

Lap Dog has a couple of bays that need 
to be adopted if you interested, it would
sure be appreciated .

Keep your powder dry and see you all in 
February.

Buddy



     Our January second amendment protest was put on by 
Utah Blain.  It was interesting, the stages on Saturday had a 
couple of  challenges tossed in and was fun. Sunday’s stages 
were fast and pretty straight forward.  It was nice to have a 
set of  stages different on each day, there was something for 
everyone on each day. Thank you, Utah.

     Our February protest is being done by Fordyce Beals, 
many of  you have shot Fordyce’s stages before so you know 
it’s going to be a match to look forward to. Thank you, 
Fordyce.

     See you at the range, drive safe and allow extra time 
depending on the weather.

Mad Dog Draper



 CONGRATULATIONS

TO ALL!

CLEAN SHOOTERS
SATURDAY JANUARY 2,2021

    Mad Dog Draper        Lap Dog     

CLEAN SHOOTERS 
SUNDAY JANUARY 3, 2021

Wanderin Rose,  Just Shootin Steve,  Buddy Love
Fordyce Beals,  Miss Ann Laughitoff  

(Not Pictured) 
Dead Eye Maverick,  Not So Dead Eye Maverick, 

Ruby Rain,  Sam Ootie

Welcome
Missouri Matt 

First Match 

SHOPPING 
AT THE RANGE 



HAPPY 
NEW YEAR    

2021


